
 
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY INTO 
 
 

TOURISM IN TASMANIA 
 
 
On Tuesday, 4 May 2010 the Legislative Council resolved that a Select 
Committee, originally appointed on Tuesday, 2 September 2009 be re-
established, with power to send for persons and papers, with leave to adjourn 
from place to place, and that the Minutes of Proceedings of, and evidence 
received by the original Committee be referred to the re-established Committee, 
to inquire into –  

 (1) The impact tourism has on the Tasmanian economy. 

 (2) The factors which influence the development and growth of the tourism 
industry in Tasmania. 

 (3) The extent to which the Tasmanian Government should support the 
tourism industry and the effect and implications of the reduction in 
government funding in the 2009-2010 State Budget. 

 (4) The origin and number of tourists who travel to Tasmania. 

 (5) The most effective means of maximising Tasmania’s tourist potential. 

 (6) Whether it is feasible and desirable to enlist Tasmanians with high 
profiles interstate and overseas to promote Tasmanian tourism. 

 (7) Other matters incidental thereto. 
 
 And that   

 Mr Finch; 
Mr Gaffney; 

 Dr Goodwin;  
 Mr Parkinson; and 
 Mr Wing be of the Committee. 
 
 
 

 


